Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of  meeting  held on Monday 26th June 2017 at 7.00pm   at the surgery
1. Apologies
Pauline, Yvonne, Gerald
2. Minutes of last meeting and matters arising
The minutes of our last meeting were circulated and approved
3. Chairman’s report
PRG update
Now that the PRG has been in operation for about a year, Ian is finalising a short questionnaire to be sent out to members to try to get some feedback about what they would like the group to do in the future.  There are now 170 + members
Solihull CCG AGM.  
This will be on 11th July at Cranmore Park between 2.30 and 4.30 and is open to all Solihull patients
4. Solihull PPG Network
Next meeting will be on 27th July when Patrick Brooke  will be talking about the CCG mergers.
The network wants to encourage more PPGs to become involved and has started doing some work analysing which practices attend, which have stopped and which have never attended. The Solihull GP alliance surgeries now have their management meetings on Thursday mornings so it is unlikely that any of their PMs’ will be able to attend the network in future
5. Surgery News.
Amanda reported on a large number of news items from the Surgery. Ian will circulate information about them to the PRG where possible
Dorridge now has an allocated Care Navigator, Elsa-May Kellond, who will be based at Arden Medical Centre but who will be in attendance at Dorridge on Monday afternoons.  
A Community falls service is available and patients can self refer if they meet certain criteria. There are leaflets to explain.
Waste medicines project.  There is a borough wide project to avoid over ordering of repeat medication which will start on August 1.  Meanwhile letters are being sent to patients who use the Repeat Prescription Ordering Service (RPOS) to explain the changes. 
Eye wipes/mists & sprays are no longer available on prescription
3rd- 7th July has been designated  Health Information week. The Core will be hosting a drop in event with specialists in different illnesses present on different days.  Ian was concerned there was no mention of CPOD. There was also concern that there was very little time given to publicise the event
The Flu campaign this year will start earlier and Dorridge’s Flu Saturdays will be held on 23rd and 30th September.  It was agreed that the PRG would be promoted at these events by leaflets,. posters and possibly by PPG members being in attendance
As Marketing and Communications lead for the Solihull GP Alliance Amanda has received advice that it will be better for the individual surgeries who comprise the alliance to advertise and explain services available instead of having a specific Alliance website or twitter feed
Owing to holiday commitments Dr Watts will no longer be offering appointments on Tuesdays.  Dr Mahmood will be back working full time from the beginning of September
6. Date of next meeting - Tuesday 8th August at 7.00pm
